
Northwest Washington’s Adult 70 & Over League a Smashing Success!

The inaugural season of the USTA Adult 70 & Over league in Northwest Washington 
came to a close with a celebration of tennis event this past month. Fifty players showed 
up at the Edgebrook Club and proceeded to rock the courts with some amazing tennis 
followed by an after-party of lunch and fun times.

A big thank you to Edgebrook’s Director of Tennis, Chauntelle Johnson for hosting 
this incredible event. Players are already excited for the second season of Adult 70 & 
Over league tennis in Northwest Washington and to bringing even more players into 
the league. Stay tuned to the Northwest Washington league website for more details in 
the coming months.


